FOOD PANTRY UPDATE

{Sponsored by the Cobden Elementary PTO)

The food pantry is now located behind the Cobden
Elementary building in a gray/white Cook building. It
continues to be open every Saturday and Sunday from 9:00
a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Help yourself and please help us spread the word!

™ For questions, a specific need, a different time/day for
pickup, or to make a donation, call or text Angie Gearhart
at 618-697-1794,




